
Maui Channel Swim 
By Diane Stowell 
Five Outrigge7 members participated in 
the Maui Channel Swim, September 3. 
This year, there were 52 teams compet­
ing, including ones from Australia, 
California, Washington, Washington, 
D.C. and Hawaii. 

Each team consists of six swimmers 
with an escort boat. Each swimmer 
must swim 30 minutes and is then 
tagged by the next swimmer in the 
water. After all six swimmers have 
completed their 30 minute leg, each 

swimmer then swims 10 minutes each 
until the end of the race. 

The swim starts at the island of 
Lanai and finishes at Lahaina, a dis­
tance of approximately 11 miles. 

Congratulations to Ian and Coco 
Emberson for directing such a great 
race. 

OCC swimmers were Roger Cun­
dall, Waikiki Swim Club Makule team 
and Richard Sylva and Diane Stowell, 
Senior Makule team; Harry Huffaker, 

Start Practicing for 
Castle Swim 
Registration is now being taken for the 1 
1/4-mile castle Swim, scheduled for Sun­
day, November 27, at 8 a.m. This swim 
is open to members only. You must 
have your own membership number to 

Water Polo 
Team Sets 
Tournament 
The Club will host a water polo tourna­
ment on Saturday, December 17, and 
January 7 and 8. The tourney will be 
open to all high school, college and post 
college age players. This will give 
everyone a chance to get together during 
the Christmas holidays. 

enter this event 
There is no entry fee. Awards will 

be given for junior and male and 
female in every age group in five year 
intervals up to and including the oldest 
swimmer. 

All participants are asked to provide 
their own escort on a paddleboard, 
kayak or canoe. Escorts are invited to 
the breakfast afterwards. 

The Castle Swim is the Outrigger's 
own swim, although the original swim 
back in the 20s was a public event 
which began at the Castle home (now 
the Elks Club) and finished at the old 
Club in Waikiki. We swim the event 
in reverse so we end at the Club for 
breakfast. 

Sign up now at the Front Desk. rtiJ 

Crazy Shirts team; and Jim Caldwell, 
Offenbach Prelude team. 

The WSC Makule team fmished 
second in its division in 3:39:01 and 
the Senior Makule team was second in 
its division in 3:54:01. rtiJ 

Log Those 
Miles 
All you swimmers who log miles 
either at home or at the Club, get 
those miles posted in the Oub logs 
by November I. We will be 
giving mileage awards on Novem­
ber 27 at the Castle Swim and we 
need to know what's up with you, 
in order to guesstimate your 
mileage award for 1987. 

If you are not planning on 
entering the Castle Swim, but ex­
pect to have a mileage award, 
sign up on the Castle Swim sig­
nup sheet at the Front Desk and 
indicate you are coming for a 
mileage trophy, and we'll be sure 
to order breakfast for you. 
Remember, post your miles by 
November 1 so we can get your 
award ready. 

Mileage trophies are awarded 
in the following categories: 100, 
250, 500, 750, 1,000, 2,000, 
2,225 (Transpac Award), 3,000 
and 4,000 miles. ~ 

Anyone interested in participating 
should contact John Nielsen or leave a 
message for him at the Front Desk. 

A beautiful Collection of Island resort wear 
Sizes 4-26 

In August, Club members were well 
represented in the Hawaii International 
Water Polo Tournament at the Univer­
sity of Hawaii Pool. John Nielsen 
helped organize the tournament and 
players Bruce Black, Todd Duplanty, 
Rob Izumi, Denise Devaney, Chris 
Woo and Jack Barenburg were on 
various teams. rj; 1220 Kaumualii St. • Phone 847-4806 • Open Mon-Fri 9-5, Sat&: Sun 9-1 
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